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Dear Parent/carers  

We have had a very busy penultimate week this week. 

Our year 6s had a brilliant time at Ghyll Head- they 
completed ghyll scrambling, kayaking, orienteering and 
loved toasting marshmallows on the camp fire. The rest of 
the school had transition morning, where they met their 
new teachers and took part in tasks to introduce 
themselves to their new teachers. 

Next week, our year 6s will have their leavers assembly, 
which they have been practising for. We thank you for 

your continued support.  
Mrs Hall 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance = 90.5% 
Attendance so far this year = 93.2% 

 

Winners Attendance Punctuality 

EYFS RP - 92.86% RV 

KS1 1V - 91.79% 1P 

KS2 3P - 95.86% 4V 

 
 

 

Important Notices: 

Free Holiday Summer Programme- Cede Foundation is 

offering a Free Summer Holiday Programme for children in 

Manchester, which promises to be both fun and 

educational. http://www.mcractive.com/provider/2249. 

School Reading Books- Please can we ask that all school 

reading books are returned to school ready for 

September.  

 

Friday Certificate Winners 

Nursery 

Ariz, Luka, Malachi, Marina & Paris 

Reception P 

Rayyan, Marley & Ravy 

Reception V 

Chimdalu, Merci & Yosan 

‘Excellent behaviour’ 

Kayden & Hatem - Year 1 

Nathan & Greta - Year 2 

Andy & Roxie - Year 3 

Isla & Mercy - Year 4 

Aesha & Jack - Year 5 

Yoana & Isam – Year 6 

 ‘Work of the week’ 

Anayah & Gracie - Year 1 

Elsie & Gordon - Year 2 

Malek & Jacinda - Year 3 

Hyacinth & Junior - Year 4 

Omosede & Lasselle - Year 5 

Bonnie & Niaha – Year 6 

 

 

 

Diary dates: 

23rd July- Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

24th July – School closes for summer. 

4th September- School reopens for children 
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